
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to all our fantastic L. J. M. P. families. 

A quick bit about myself: My name is Steph, this is my first year on the committee at LJMP and so 

far so good. My son Pat is currently in 3y/o kinder and as this is my 3rd year of 6 consecutive, I 

thought I should put my hand up to do my bit. I am really excited to be in this role and am looking 

forward to continuing the fantastic job of previous presidents in helping make the kinder the best 

it can be. 

 

I would like to introduce and thank all the amazing parents who have volunteered 

to help on this year’s kinder committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Without their voluntary contributions of time, their enthusiasm and support the kinder 

would not be able to run at all let alone be as great as it is. 

This year we are lucky enough to be continuing with a winning combination of 

educators. We again are privileged to have Shar and Sylvie looking after our 3 year old group, as 

well as Jo, Genevieve and Belinda teaming up again to look after our 4 year old group.  

Earlier this term we had a very successful welcome BBQ. It gave everyone a good chance to 

meet families new to our kinder community as well as catch up with old friends.  
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Vice President- Skye 

Secretary- Shana 

Treasurer- Sally 

Payroll Officer- Kate 

Enrolments Officer & Fundraising co-ordinator- 

Kimberley 

Kinder Capers Editor & website Co-ordinator- 

Sylvie 

Minutes Secretary & Policy and Procedures 

Officer- Jess 

 

Accounts Co-ordinator- Jess 

Purchasing Officer- Josie 

Maintenance Co-ordinator- Dean 

Uniform Co-ordinator- Lisa 

Book Club Co-ordinator- Brooke 

Grants Co-ordinator- Anna 

Communications Co-ordinator- Samantha 

Fundraising sub-committee- Brea 

Maintenance sub-committee- Seb 

 



 

 

On Saturday the 16th we held our first working bee for the year. A gigantic thank you 

to all those that made it to the kinder, you put in a huge effort and did an amazing 

job. These few hours each term are so important in maintaining our kinder grounds 

and making improvements to the outdoor environment for the kids. Our next 

working bee will be held early next term and we have some very exciting projects 

we are hoping to complete. So if you can spare a few hours of your time, bring along 

your gloves and children (optional) and come down. It will be greatly appreciated and will 

contribute to getting your maintenance levy refund.  

We have our night at lollipops coming up very soon on the 4th of April, so get your RSVP back to 
kinder. It promises to be another great night, while also raising important funds for the kinder. I’m 
looking forward to seeing you all there. 
 
That’s about all from me for now, have a fantastic term and I look forward to seeing you all around 
kinder. 
Steph 



This term is certainly moving along very
quickly. It is great to see that most children have
settled in very well to kinder. We hope that you
as parents are making new friends just as your
children are.

Thank you to those families who were asked
to complete a questionnaire. We are now
currently going through these responses as a
team and using them to write our Quality
Improvement Plan. This is a very long slow
process but once completed it will be available
to view in each room.

We have recently provided all families with the
latest information on child restraints and
car seats. Vic Roads update this
information regularly so it is always a
good idea to check that what you and
grandparents are using is still compliant

with Australian standards.

the brick building. Feel free to have a look at
any time or ask staff if you are after information
on anything in particular.

Always remember to phone kinder
if your child is going to be absent
especially if it is due to illness. We
are open Tuesday, Wednesday &
Thursday.

management who have been very busy already
organizing events, fundraising and making sure
the kindergarten runs smoothly. They do all this

as volunteers, so if at any time you are
able to help at a fundraiser, working bee,
open day or in any other way please let us
know. Extra helpers make the job that
little bit easier.

A huge thank you to Sylvie who puts kinder
capers together for us and is now keeping our
website up to date. A huge thank you to all the
staff who always go above and beyond to offer
an amazing program for each and every
individual child. There is so much that goes on
behind the scenes, long before kinder begins,
long after it has concluded and at home.
Preparing activities, planning for children as
individuals and as a group, professional
development, mentoring pre service teachers
and so much more.
Thank you everyone.

We look forward to this being a fantastic year at
Len Jeffrey Memorial Preschool.

Thank you
Belinda Niezen
Educational Leader.












